
Treatment area:
Entire lake

RPBCWD received a permit 
from the Minnesota DNR to 
control Eurasian Watermilfoil 
(EWM), an invasive aquatic 
plant, using an approved 
aquatic herbicide. This will be 
a whole-lake treatment. 

Josh Maxwell, Water Resources Coordinator, jmaxwell@rpbcwd.org, 952-607-6486

What:	 Herbicide treatment (Fluridone)

Where:	 Within designated area(s) on lake (see map on front)

Why: 	 To control Eurasian Watermilfoil, an invasive aquatic plant

When: 	 April 29th, if weather allows

RPBCWD will work with a 
contractor to apply an aquatic 
herbicide to control EWM in 
the lake. The treatment will 
occur at no cost to residents.

For updates visit: rpbcwd.org/AIScontrol

Lake water use: There are  
NO restrictions on lake water for 
the Fluridone dose being used.

Lotus Lake Herbicide Treatment
April 2024

Irrigation
No restriction

Lotus 
Lake

Swimming 
No restriction

Drinking 
No restriction

Target treatment date 
April 29th

May be rescheduled due to weather.  
Updates will be posted at 

rpbcwd.org/AIScontrol


